
Last week we really enjoyed activities based on the story 'Jack and the Beanstalk'.

In our creative area we have enjoyed turning a cardboard tube into a magical beanstalk, ready for Jack to climb.
We painted a huge beanstalk and popped on some cotton wool clouds.

We have been practicing our scissor skills to cut out some character masks, we had a choice of which character from the
story we would like to make. We loved re-telling the story using the masks, we even took the masks outside to play in the
glorious sunshine. We also recreated the story using props in the sensory tray.

In maths we have been measuring beanstalks using number blocks, counting the blocks when we decided how tall the
beanstalks were. We decided that it was so much fun measuring the beanstalk, that we would measure each other and see
who was the tallest and who was the smallest.

Our highlight of the week was planting our very own beanstalk. We listened carefully to the instructions given and related
the instructions to the story. We will enjoy watching them start to grow here, before sending them home.
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